Willow Springs Mennonite Church

http://willowspringsmennonite.church

Cal Zehr, Pastor wsmenno@juno.com P.O. Box 386 cczehr@gmail.com Tiskilwa, IL 61368

815 646-4819 or 815 878-5487 815 646-4287

Vol. 74 No. 32 August 25, 2019

9:30 WORSHIP

Singing
Call to worship
Worship in song

Children's time Scripture: Psalm 84

Sermon: Worship: Quenching the Thirst of the Heart

Songs

Sharing and Pastoral Prayer

Offering

Announcements

Sending

SUNDAY SCHOOL

Children's classes - age 2 through 8th grade (basement) Adult classes: *Just Eating* – Maple Room Connecting in Conversation

A very special welcome to Maiga Muga from Tanzania, East Africa! Maiga will be in the area for 11 months with the International Visitor Exchange Program of Mennonite Central Committee. He will be volunteering at Hungry World Farm during his time here.

The plastic bank passed during the offering time is for coins (50 cents or so). This symbolizes our desire to combat world hunger. Proceeds are divided between the local food pantry and MCC hunger projects.

Worship Leader – Warren Searles Children's story – Lori Boekeloo Song leader – Phil Kaufmann Sermon – Cal Zehr

County-wide Worship Service, this afternoon, 4 pm at the Princeton High School Auditorium. Come and worship with other believers from across the county.

Neighbors' Meal at Hungry World Farm, Thursday, August 29, 6:15 pm at the Farm Learning Center. All are welcome. Bring food to share in this carry-in meal.

Stewardship report: Thank you for your generosity in giving to Willow Springs this fiscal year which ends August 31! Our August goal is \$14,400 to meet the full budget. The offering from the gathering at the park was low. Today is the last Sunday in our fiscal year. Consider your full month giving and a bit more to meet the budget.

New address: Jacob and Leah Landis, 1406 7th Ave, Sterling IL 61081

MCC Project: School kits. Please pick up bags and a list of contents from the Mennonite Women table.

Thank you for your generosity in supplying immigration kits and/or cash! Sixteen completed kits are on their way to Newton, Kansas where they will be sent to Texas. Your cash donations were either used to purchase kit items or will be sent directly to MCC in Newton.

Are you on the right financial path? When it comes to your finances, do you have a financial plan that takes your faith values into consideration? If not, Christian-based Everence can help. Get started on your journey today! Learn more at everence,com/financial-planning.

CALENDAR

September 25 Willow Springs annual meeting

Available for your use:

Accessible restroom by library Childcare for children through age 4 (following children's story) Elevator located inside main door and by library Large print hymnals & hearing devices available from ushers